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Who’s Who in K12? 
 

Have you noticed our portraits on the door, welcoming 

you to K12? You would have also noticed that they are 

not named. This is so everyone has a chance to GUESS 

whose portrait it is! They have been a little mysterious 

about revealing their identity just yet! We’ll be naming 

the portraits in the next few weeks. During our Visual Art 

lessons, we have been looking at the proportions of 

facial features, often surprised at the regularity 

between our faces.  

 

Australian animals are our focus this term as part of an 

English unit of study.  Keep your eyes peeled for your 

Family portraits, which will be a sight to behold, I can 

assure you! We’ll invite you to the gallery for a viewing 

on completion of these masterpieces. As you would 

have noticed, there are plenty of budding artists in K12. 

 

Important Dates 
 

Friday 9 May 

Canteen Open 

Chicken Burger Meal Deal 

 

Mother’s Day Stall  

(all students to bring $5 to 

purchase a gift for mum) 

 

Friday 16 May 

Canteen Open 

Cheeseburger Meal Deal 

 

District Cross Country 

(selected students only) 

 

P&C Meeting 2pm 

 

P&C Colour Fun-Run 

3:30 – 5:30pm 

Chillingham Oval 

 

Wednesday 21 May 

National Simultaneous 

Storytime (at school) 

 

Friday 23 May 

Canteen Volunteers Needed 

 

School Athletics Carnival 

Parents encouraged to 

attend. Chillingham Oval & 

School Oval 

 

Monday 2 June 

Compass Choir in 

 Coffs Harbour  

(selected students only) 

 

Monday 9 June 

Kings Birthday Public Holiday 

8 May  2025 ~ Week 2 
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Principal’s Desk 

A quick reminder that the Mother’s Day stall will be held tomorrow, Friday 9 May. All 

students can bring $5 to school to purchase a special gift for their Mum.  

REPEAT: P&C Colour Fun-Run will be held on Friday 16 May (Week 3) at 3:30pm at the 

Chillingham Oval.  All parents will be required to supervise their own child/ren for the 

entirety of the event.  Teachers will escort the students to the oval where parents will 

then take full responsibility for their own child/ren for the remainder of the event.  

Should staff stay to spectate, they will NOT act as a supervisor for students.  Siblings 

of current enrolled students are welcome to participate in the obstacle course with 

full parent supervision.  Please ensure the participation expression of interest form 

has been completed and returned to the office no later than Wednesday 14 May. 

Students who do not return the form will NOT be allowed to participate due to 

compulsory insurance and health and safety regulations.  Please don’t forget to ask 

family and friends for sponsorship to help raise funds for the P&C. Forms were sent 

home last term. If you require an additional form, please contact the office. 

Nominations for boys and girls football (soccer) to attend District trials close on 

Monday 19 May.  If your child is in Years 5 or 6, is confident and competent and 

would like to attend the trials on Tuesday 27 May please contact the office for a 

consent form. 

On Friday 23 May (Week 4) we will be having our school athletics carnival at the 

Chillingham Community Sporting Oval.  We will be walking down to the oval and will 

start at 10am sharp.  We would love to see family and friends there ready to cheer 

us on. Please note, we will be completing running and throwing events at the oval; 

then returning to school to eat and complete long jump.  The canteen may be 

offering a slightly different menu for the day (further details to come). Please bring 

a chair or rug as the ground may be wet.  Please remind your child/ren to have a 

huge breakfast, wear their house colours (green for Cedar and red for Beantree) 

and bring a full water bottle. Please don’t bring your dogs as this is a school activity. 

Wishing all our mums a very special and relaxing Mother’s Day on Sunday. I hope 

you feel appreciated and celebrated for all that you do! 

 

Regards     

Emma Bergquist 

Relieving Principal 

 

 
             

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Parks 
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Community Support & Advertising 

 

 

 

 

Parents & Citizens’ Association  
Next Meeting: Friday 16 May at 2pm in Ms. Roach’s classroom 

Canteen News: Chicken Burger Meal Deal ~ Friday 9 May  

Canteen Volunteers: Thank you to Erika for managing the canteen tomorrow, she 

will be responsible for making the delicious chicken burgers and helping with the sweet 

treats this week will be Erika and Chrissy. 

Thank you ladies ~ the students appreciate you!! 
 

 

                  Student Celebrations 
 
 Merit Award Recipients:  Ivy, Elliana and Emmet 

 

           Bees Knees Recipients:  Ivy, Elliana and Brett 

 

         
 

    

Our ‘buzzie’ 

for this week 

Happy Birthday 
No Birthdays this week. 

 


